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TERM 3  WEEK 9 NO. 9 
  Principal:  Drew Green 

Principal’s Message 

Spelling Bee 
Congratulations Maddy Maloney!! Maddy is our Regional Champion of 
Spelling Bee. Maddy will be representing our school in the State Final. The 
State Final will take place at the Eugene Goossens Hall, ABC Centre, 
Ultimo, on Friday, 2 November 2018. This is a huge achievement!! Maddy 
has done our school very proud. We wish her all the best as she prepares 
for the next level of Spelling Bee. 
Congratulations also go to Iddo, Laci and Julia You all tried very hard on the 
day and should be very proud that you made it to the Regional Final. 
 

Grandparents Day 
Wow! What a fantastic turn out for our Grandparents day. I would like to 
thank Sue Landers and all the staff that made Grandparent’s day another success! I hope 
the Grandparents enjoyed the day just as much as the children did. 
 

Stage 2 Camp 
Stage 2 camp begins tomorrow. Students will need to be at school by 9am so we can load 
the bus and collect any medication from parents. A reminder that medication needs to be 
labelled by a doctor or pharmacist with students name, dosage and time of day. If you would 
like to follow what students are up to on camp you can check out pictures from our blog. Just 
type in the address bar the following information to access the blog. 
https://kpsstage2excursion.blogspot.com/  

Term 3 ends : Friday, 28 September 2018 

Term 4 begins : Monday, 15 October  2018 

The next P & C Meeting Tuesday, 18 September 6.00pm Staffroom 

https://kpsstage2excursion.blogspot.com/
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What’s happening 

PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 3 Week 9 

Tue 18/09 Stg 2 Excursion depart school 9.30am 
KEEP @ KHS 
P & C Meeting - 5.30pm for 6.00pm 

Wed 19/09 Interrelate Yrs 5 & 6 

Thurs 20/09 Ice-creams for sale 50c - lunchtime 
Stg 2 Exc arrive at KPS appox 2.00pm 

Term 3 Week 10 

Mon 24/09 Casino/Kyogle Performing Arts 6.30pm 

Wed 26/09 Assembly - 3/4H performing 2.40pm 

Fri 28/09 Last day of Term 3 

Term 4 Week 1 

Mon 15/10 First day back for Term 4 

Sound Waves  
This week we are learning the 
sound:  
 

Be Respectful - Be Safe - Be a Learner 
 

I am a safe and respectful learner. 
 

  PBL Focus -  Before School.  
                          Aim: Be in the right place at the right time 

 

walk into the school grounds   wait in designated area    use school talk     follow staff instructions 

keep hands and feet to self    walk bikes and scooters to designated area     look after my belongings 

      Last day for students to earn stars this Term is this Friday, 21 September. 

Lots of children have been 
arriving at school early.  
Supervision for our students begins 
at 8.45am  

Grandparents Day  
Thank you so much to all the Grandparents and Grandfriends 

that  visited our school last week. We had around 170 people 

attend, much to the excitement  and delight of all the children. 

The grandparents visited classrooms and where entertained by 

KS at our assembly. This was followed by a scrumptious 

afternoon tea. Our Year 6 students were great ambassadors for 

the school guiding Grandparents to the correct classroom and 

serving afternoon tea. Thank you also to all the teachers that 

hosted  everyone in the classrooms. What a great memory 

making day! 
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Joys Learn to Swim 
Taking bookings now for this season. 

Babies, Toddlers, Pre-school, School age & 
Adults learn to swim  

Mondays to Fridays 3.30pm-6pm 
Saturdays 10am- 4pm 

Aqua Classes Monday and Wednesday arvos 
5.05pm.Tuesdays and Thursday mornings 8am 

Starting late October early November. 

Sports/special group photographs  
Can now be ordered and viewed online at 
www.theschoolphotographer.com.au 
If you wish to order, the online 
order code is 18S149EL39K. 
The photos will be available to 
view and purchase ONLINE 
ONLY. 
Prices as follows: 
$16.00 each, 2 for $30.00, 3 for $42.00, 4 for 
$52.00 or 5 for $60.00. Additional photos are 
$10.00 each. 

Kindergarten Orientation 
The countdown is on for  Kindy Orientation to 
commence! We have been paying regular visits to 
the local preschools and there is a lovely bunch of 
pre-schoolers set to join the Kyogle Public School 
community next year. A group of  our Year 4 
students have also been visiting the preschools 
over the last few weeks to establish our school 
buddy program. This experience has been greatly 
enjoyed by all involved. Fairymount Preschool will 
visit us on Friday, 21 September. If you have a 
child starting Kindergarten next year and wish to 
take part in the Orientation program please get 
your forms into us as quickly as possible. If you 
need any assistance please phone the school and 
ask to speak to Sue. 
Dental visit  
Forms were sent home recently to all 
Kindergarten and Year 2 students to be seen by a 
North Coast Health Dentist at school. This visit will 
take place on the first Tuesday back at school 
next term. We would really like these forms back 
before we go on holidays to ensure your child can 
take part in this valuable program.   
Aboriginal Medical Service visit. 
The AMS has formed a partnership with North 
Coast Health and will be visiting with their Dentist 
on Tuesday, 16 October. Notes were sent home 
to all Aboriginal children last week. Please 
complete the dentist section of these forms and 
return them to the school asap. Unfortunately the 
Hearing Specialist will not be attending, as in 
previous years, so no need to fill out the second 
page of the note. Thank you. 

On Thursday, 20 September, we will have  
Ice-creams for sale at lunch. Each ice-cream will 

be 50c and the proceeds will continue to fund 
our brekkie club. 



PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

What’s happening 

A team of Champions!! Thank you to the students and parents 

who supported the Casino Fun Run last Sunday morning. KPS 

won a swag of medals including the fastest male 5k, first and third in the boys 2km, first and third 

in the girls 2km and we took home the Bulgarr Ngaru Schools Cup again in the 2km with the senior 

boys team. Outstanding representation and results! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our athletics that competed in the Regional Athletics Carnival on Friday. 
They all gave their best and did an AMAZING job.  
Extra congratulation to these students who will be continuing on to Sydney to compete at the State 
Carnival. 
Imogen Charles - 2nd in Snr Girls Shot Put  
Taty Simpson - 3rd in Snr Girls Discus 
Taj Newton - 1st in 12yrs 800m and 3rd in Snr Boys Long Jump 
Raph Sullivan - 3rd in the 13yrs 100m  
Rigby O'Meara 2nd in the 11 yrs Discus.  
Also - The outstanding effort of Makayla Sneath was recognised; Awarded Senior Girls Zone 
Champion.  


